
Don’t risk handling  
counterfeit goods.

Using counterfeit and non-compliant devices not only 
puts your registration at risk, it places your patients, 
colleagues and practice at risk too. 

Counterfeit and substandard dental devices are a 
growing problem within the UK dental sector. As part 
of an industry-wide response the BDIA operates a 
Counterfeit and Substandard Instruments and Devices 
Initiative (CSIDI). 

CSIDI facilitates the reporting of those selling 
counterfeit and non-compliant products and 

promotes responsible purchasing throughout the 
dental supply chain.

Every BDIA member adheres to a strict code of practice 
which means that in choosing to do business with any of 
them you can have confidence that everything you buy 
is of guaranteed quality and provenance.

To find out which suppliers are members of the BDIA 
and how they can help to protect your practice by 
providing the genuine, quality products and services 
that you need, visit: www.bdia.org.uk
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Report anything suspect now to www.bdia.org.uk/device-reporting

Image of counterfeit products confiscated by the MHRA.


